
South Carolina
Department of Transportation April 27, 2018

Dr. Adrianne Daggett
Department of Transportation Project Liaison
South Carolina Department of Archives & History
8301 Parklane Road
Columbia, South Carolina 29223-4905

Re: Proposed Roundabout Intersection at S-22 (Market Street) Intersection with Monroe Street and Southwood Street,
Anderson County, SCDOT PIN P042365

Dear Dr. Daggett:

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) proposes to replace the current offset intersection of S-22 
(Market Street), Monroe Street, and Southwood Street with a roundabout intersection. Archaeological investigations for the project 
resulted in the identification of no archaeological sites. Aboveground investigations identified twelve (12) sites (#s 1469—1480). 
Six (6) of the these resources (site #s * 1474-1479) contribute to a recommended National Register of Historic Places (NRHP)- 
eligible Westside Historic District that has eligible boundaries corresponding to a locally designated historic district of the same 
name (see attached report for district boundaries). The remaining resources are recommended as ineligible for the NRHP.

The proposed project will occur at the edge of the Westside Historic District and will not directly impact any contributing 
resources beyond small takes of right-of-way at sites # 1475, 1476, 1478 and 1479. These right-of-way takes will not significantly 
alter the character, setting, or feel of these contributing resources. Additionally, the proposed roundabout will not dramatically alter 
the street pattern or layout of the district nor will it alter the character, setting, or feel of the district. It is therefore recommended that 
the proposed project will have no adverse effect to historic resources. No additional investigations are recommended.

In accordance with the memorandum of agreement approved by the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), November 
29, 2011, SCDOT is providing this information as agency official designee, as defined under 36 CFR 800.2, to ensure compliance 
with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act.

It is requested that you review the enclosed material and, if appropriate, indicate your concurrence with SCDOT findings, 
thus completing the Section 106 consultation process. Please respond within 30 days if you have any objections or if you have need 
of additional information.

DPK:dk
Enclosures: Cultural resources report, survey forms, project plans

I (do not) concur in the above determination.

Signed: _______________  Date: 27 April 2018

ec: Shane BelcherTFHWA
Russell Townsend, Eastern Band of Cherokee Indians 
Stephen J. Yerka, Eastern Band of Cherokee Indians 
Elizabeth Toombs, Cherokee Nation 
LeeAnne Wendt, Muscogee (Creek) Nation

cc: Wenonah G. Haire, Catwaba Nation THPO
Keith Derting, SCIAA
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